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VISITING FRENCH YACHTSMEN 
UPDATE. 

 
 

 

Following the recent incident regarding visiting yachtsmen to Sark 

who did not adhere to the current Bailiwick COVID regulations, Chief 

Pleas would like to thank  Sark Law Enforcement and Guernsey Border 

Agency for their prompt action in reacting to this incident. The 

yachtsmen were fined £3,000 each in the Magistrates Court today, 

Tuesday 15th June. If any resident believes there is evidence of a 

breach of border measures or self-isolation rules, they should report 

them immediately to the Sark Constable. 


